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Statement on the Tenure of FCC Commissioner Mignon Clyburn 
 

WASHINGTON – The GPS Innovation Alliance issued the following statement in response to FCC 
Commissioner Mignon Clyburn’s announcement that she will leave the Commission. 
 
“Commissioner Clyburn has served as a tireless defender of the public interest for nearly nine years. The 
GPS Innovation Alliance congratulates her for her dedicated public service as the first woman to chair 
the agency, and wishes her well in future endeavors.” 
 
The GPS Innovation Alliance was founded by Deere & Company, Garmin International, Inc. and Trimble 
Inc. The Alliance recognizes the ever increasing importance of Global Positioning System (GPS) and other 
Global Navigation Satellite System (GNSS) technologies to the global economy and infrastructure and is 
firmly committed to furthering GPS innovation, creativity and entrepreneurship. The GPS Innovation 
Alliance seeks to protect, promote and enhance the use of GPS. For more information, please 
visit www.gpsalliance.org.  
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